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as the parentERBIL,
Kurdistan Region —
In the past two
weeks the Kurdistan
Region has
witnessed two major
protests and actions
against Erdoğan’s
moves. The protest
of the Kurdish
people in Cizre, Til
Birjin and Kobani
canton took place
on November 7. The
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protest was in
response to IS and
AKP attacks on
Kurdistan Region of
Iraq and due to the
lack of basic and
international
humanitarian and
security rights. On
November 19, the
protest action of
“Muğla” was also
organized in
response to the
confiscation and
destruction of
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property, denial of
housing, the closure
of schools, the
closing of health
centers, and the
lack of basic rights
in Turkey and the
systematic
destruction of
Kurdish people’s
land in Turkey.
Prominent Kurdish
politicians,
politicians and
members of the
local administration
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in Cizre are serving
detention in the
Kurdish Asayis
detention center.
The protest actions
against Erdogan’s
policies were held
during nights and
lasted more than
two weeks. On the
third night of the
protest action at the
shrine of Sheikh
Zain, the sermons of
the priests and the
burning of the
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Quran were part of
the protest action.
In the past two
weeks Kurdish
people have been
left alone, there is
no security or
protection. The
Turkish state has
used all its tools to
attack and suppress
the demonstrations
against Erdogan’s
attacks on the
Kurdish people and
their rights and the
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democratic process.
Turkish state is left
with no other option
but to use its own
people to suppress
the protests. On July
23, the Turkish state
carried out a major
terrorist attack,
when 15 people
including two from
the security forces
were killed and
more than 100
wounded in Suruc.
The terror attack
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was the result of the
AKP government’s
policy of opening
the borders to ISIS
and other terrorist
organizations. A
massacre was also
carried out in Cizre.
On the night of
November 1st-2nd,
the commander of
the local Asayis,
Mehmet Tastan was
injured with a sniper
bullet shot. On
November 4,
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security forces
entered the cities of
Cizre, Kirikhan,
Dirreş and
Serêkaniye, where
the protest actions
were being carried
out. On the morning
of November 5, the
security forces used
tear gas against the
people, opened fire
and arrested people
in the cities. The
Turkish state called
upon thousands of
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people from the
cities of Cizre, Silop
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